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Letter dated 6 January 2000 from the Permanent Representative of
Australia to the United Nations addressed to the Secretary-General

I have the honour to transmit  to you the report  of the South Pacific Subregional Workshop
on Intergovernmental Forum on Forests Issues (see annex). The Workshop involved
participants  from government, non-government, regional and international organizations, and
was held in Fiji from 22 to 24 September 1999.

I would be grateful if this letter and its annex could be distributed as  a document of the
Intergovernmental Forum on Forests at its fourth session.

(Signed) Penny Wensley


